
Newsletter Issue 6 

 

16th July 2021 

 We are thrilled to have been handed the school 
building and cannot wait for it to start being filled with 
you all.  Here is a picture of the LRC Courtyard which is 
where you will meet between 8.15-8.30am on your 
first day (Thursday 2nd September). Remember to 
bring your Student Welcome Booklet and use the 
helpful check list, that can be found on page 9, before 
you come to school. 

Whole School Hillier's Trip - 14th Sept  

Parents/Guardians please complete 
this form by the 6th September.  

   
Please complete this   

 Cycle Permission Form  
before riding bikes to school 

 Dear Year 7, 

The image gives you an idea of some 
of the reading challenges that will be 

heading your way over the Summer to 
try and win extra house points. You 

can start the 4 challenges at any time.   

The link to create your reading posters 
is below. Send your posters in so they 

can be displayed in the LRC.  

Happy reading and see you in 
September! 

Mrs Walters 
Director of Learning for English 

 

www.WhatImReading.org/ 

 

https://forms.gle/RCE5GW7MvQXKEe898
https://forms.gle/cYHxE4nG88KNCjCb8
https://www.whatimreading.org/
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Look out for an e-mail 
coming soon with more 
information about… 

 

 First Day  

 Chromebook launch 

 Lockers 

 Music Instrumental 
Lessons 

 Young Carers 

 COVID Home  

 Testing in  

 September 

@deerpark_school  

Hedge End Town Council have 
approved the use of the Car Park 
situated behind Woodhouse Lane 

Skatepark off Pavilion Road for   
Park & Stride to Deer Park School  

https://www.skoolkit.co.uk/school-uniform/1260

